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Dear Rumboldswhyke families,  

What another whirlwind of a week! Power walking fever has taken over the school, seeing the children 
demonstrate resilience and set personal challenges as they power walk around the field is inspiring.   

This week has been National Walk to School week. During 
our worship sessions we have been looking at the benefits of 
walking and talking with our friends and focussing on some 
inspirational athletes and the Olympic Sport of Walking! We 
think it is incredible that walking is an Olympic sport as it 
something we can all get involved in. Ask your child if they 
can explain the difference between a walk or a jog / run and 
what the red paddle in an Olympic race means. 

This week I have two important messages to share: 

Pirate Day 

To finish off our Land Ahoy! Learning experience, we would like the children  
to attend school on Wednesday 9th June dressed as a pirate. There will be fun  
galore throughout the day, culminating in a sharing of learning opportunity.  
You will know the children have been working hard on their own pirate stories and learning a fabulous 
sea shanty. We would like to invite you to come and see an outdoor performance of our sea shanty on 
9th June at 2.45pm and also have the opportunity for your child to read their story to you. Due to 
Covid restrictions, we can only allow one adult per child to view their performance. Each class will also 
have to perform in a separate area of the school grounds. This will obviously be weather permitting. 
 
Dance House – Dance Club 

Unfortunately, the Dance House festival has been cancelled due to Covid-19 restrictions. However, we 
do not want the children to miss out on the experience of learning a routine to perform to a real live 
audience. The last dance club of the term will be at 8am on Wednesday 30th June. If your child attends 
Dance club, we would like to invite you to come and be our audience at 8:15 on Wednesday 30th June. 
Please do let the office know if you would like to attend. 

After half term Dance Club will continue on Wednesdays until 30th June. 

Best Wishes,   Lisa Harris   

  

 

 

Please can we remind you to supply your child 
with a piece of fruit for their break.  Thank 
you. 

 

Your child will be bringing home a 
small travel holdal bag which has 
kindly been donated by  
‘Business to Schools’ 
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